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Dear Committee Memebers: 

I work in a rural healthcare setting in Unalaska, AK. Our community has KUCB as our PBS
 station. This station provides a wealth of information on the world that remote living students,
 and residents can never see except by TV, I emplore you to please not cut the funding of
 public broadcasting.

Thank you for your consideration.

Darrell A. Adkins, LPC-S LMFT

Clinical Supervisor/Oonalaska Wellness Center

Unalaska, AK 99685

907-581-2751
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